
 

  

 First off, I would like to welcome everyone to 
the new year of 2019. Hope everyone had a great 
Christmas and holiday season. With that being said, 
2019 is already looking to shape up to be a banner 
year that will go down in the history books of the 
club. There has been a lot getting put into motion 
already for the year. Many of those deserve their 
own paragraph below. 

 
 
 

 
Following the success of the first ever 

lottery raffle put on by the club we elected 
to hold one in March to cover St. Patrick’s 
Day. The first raffle sold 345 tickets at $5 
each totaling $1,725. There were 13 
winners paying out $400 in prizes, someone 
got an extra Christmas present and hit the 
$100 prize. 3 of the checks were donated 
back to the club. One of them was from 
Kathy Dalton in memory of the passing of Ed 
Pollack’s mother. Thank you all for the 
support of the club and the great success. If you would like to sell tickets for March, please 
contact any of the officers to get tickets. 
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The mall show dates have been setup. Ed 
talked to the owner of the Laurel Mall about when 
would be the best time to setup a display for the 
public. They decided that would be February 16th 
and 17th which is President’s day weekend. The mall 
puts on what they call a mall walk sale that draws a 
large crowd. There will be a brand-new vinyl sign 
ready for all to see and draw the crowd to our area. 
The old one has seen better days and has been 

around a long time now. This will also provide a great opportunity for the club to get more 
lottery raffle tickets out in the public. 

 
With this being the start of the new flying season club dues are due by January 31st 2019. 

Member price is $70. 
Please send in your dues to:  

Scott White at  
1172 Long Run Road  
Schuylkill Haven PA 17972. 

 
For more details on the last meeting please have a read through of the meeting minutes 

that are along with this newsletter. 
 
The next regular club meeting will be at the Tuscarora State Park Office at 7:00 pm on the 

4th of February. There will be an officers meeting toward the end of January at La Dolce Casa to 
plan upcoming events and topics.  
 Hope everyone’s projects are all going well, and everyone is doing as good. See you all 

later. 

 

 

 

 
 Below here are some of the upcoming local swap meets. 
  

Respectfully, 

Kyle Snyder 
Club Secretary 

 



 



 



 

 


